
 

 

 
 
  
 
 
 

 
Summer Reading Challenge 2024 

 
Dear Parents/Carers, 
 

All of our pupils are invited to take part in the Summer Reading Challenge over the holidays.       

If your child would like to join in, you can register online at the following website: 

https://summerreadingchallenge.org.uk/. It is also possible to register at your local library. 

As you may be aware, the aim of the challenge is to promote a love of reading and to encourage 

pupils to keep on reading over the summer holidays. Pupils are invited to follow their interests and 

read a variety of different texts such as novels, newsletters, biographies and autobiographies, short 

stories and so on. They can even take part in the challenge by listening to audiobooks. 

We run a competition in school in support of the challenge. If your child/children would like to 

take part in this they should use the attached sheet to record their reads over the summer – please 

initial each one. We will be awarding prizes in each year group for pupils who join in and show a 

steady commitment to reading during the break. To be in with a chance to win, pupils should hand 

the completed form to their form tutor by the end of the first week back. 

We would like to wish you all an enjoyable holiday.  

Yours sincerely, 

Ms. Simon 

Head of English  
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Date Name of Book/Reading Material Minutes Read For Parent/Carer Initials 

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

    

 



 

 

 


